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Sedona Car Club 

Presidentôs Letter 
 
March came and went really fast, but our club managed to work in 
several events of interest.  

 
Stephanie Giesbrecht introduced the March speaker, Dr. Sam But-

man, a cardiologist and Chief of Staff of Verde Valley Medical Center.  His mission 
was to collect comments from our members as to how the hospital could better 

served the community.  He was a very good speaker, with a great sense of hu-
mor.  We had a lively and entertaining session, after which we adjourned for re-

freshments.  
 

Thank you Vince and Betty Monaci and Sally Peck for refreshments and David and 
Rachel Lombardi for the coffee.  There are still a few openings on the ñrefresh-

ment chart.ò Please consider signing up at the April meeting. 
 

The St. Patrickôs Day parade on March 16 was again led by Joe Tulley and his 

ñPipes & Drumsò band. They took first place in their category. Our club drove 12 
cars ðthe maximum allowed by the parade officials. All cars completed the pa-

rade ðno drop outs this time. Afterward, about 20 members went to lunch at 
Mongoôs Bar and Grill in the Village. Steve Blank did another good job by setting 

up the mandatory eating component of this event.  
 

Luke Lukich conducted the Hwy. 89A cleanup on Saturday, March 23, with break-
fast afterward at Café Jose. If you would like the club to pick up the breakfast/

brunch for you, volunteer at the next request for highway cleanup.  
 

Moving to April, be sure to participate in the Al Moss Memorial Garage Sale Rally 
on April 6. For you new members, this is a combination treasure hunt/rally based 

on finds at Sedonaôs weekend garage sales. Good luck with this event, Steve. 
 

Bring your most beautiful classic to the car display at Bashasô parking lot on April 

20. More information inside the newsletter.   
 

See you at the general meeting on April 9.           
 

 

 

 



 

Reminders:  

NEXT MEETING  

 
April 9 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Guest Speaker  
 

Carole Dvorak,  
Volunteer, at  

Fort Verde State  

Historical Park  
in Camp Verde  

 
ñHold the Fortò 

 

OTHER EVENTS OF INTE REST  

 
April 26 - 27   20th Beeline Charity Show, Payson  

April 27    D.I.C.E. Alliance Spring Show and Shine,  

    Prescott  

  

The USPS is offer-

ing a new series of 

Forever stamps ð

Muscle Cars ð

America on the 

Move ðdedicated in 

Daytona, FL on 

February 22, 2013.  

If your local post 

office has run out, 

you can order them 

online at usps.com.  

Bashasô DisplayðApril 20  

If you are interested in attending and didn't 
sign up at the last meeting, call Steve Blank 

at 928 - 284 - 2112.  
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TO: 

Susan Stanton   1  

Rose Pietrofitta   8  

Rica Soltero   14  

Judy Gain    17  

Jean Jorgensen   23  

Pat Wiegand   27  

Congratulations  

On Your Anniversary!  

April 20   
Robert & Teresa  
Van Steenburgh  

 

April 6 ðAl Moss  
Memorial Garage Sale  

Rally  

 
April 9 ðClub Meeting,  

   7:00 p.m.  
 

April 20 ðBashasô Display 
 

Club Calendar   Club Calendar   Club Calendar      

Thank you,  
Stephanie, for  

arranging our  
March speaker,  

Dr. Samuel Butman.  
 

Welcome new members,  
Barry and Arlette  

Levitan.  



 

Club Meetings  
 

The General Meetings of the Sedona Car Club are held 

at 7:00 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month at 
the Sedona Library except in June when our meeting 

is the Annual Picnic and in December when it is the 

Annual Christmas Party.  We do not meet in July.  
Please attend and bring a car - loving friend.  

 
 

Board Meetings  
 
The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month 

at 8:30 a.m. at the Cousinsô clubroom.  All members 
are invited to attend.  

 
 

Tire Tracks  

 
Tire Tracks is published eleven times a year by the Se-
dona Car Club and contains information on events and 

activities of interest to members. It is compiled and 
edited by Jane Tusso and posted on the website by 

Steve Blank before the monthly meeting. All submis-
sions are due by the 22nd of each month. Email them 

to:  chathamjet@yahoo.com.       
 
 
 



 

St.. Patrickôs Day Parade/ 

Lunch at Mongoôs Bar and Grill 

March 16, 2013  


